
 

We missed a few staff members in our previous note of thanks earlier this week.   

 

Nienke Hoedeman, Kelsey McLaughlin and Sharon Drouin, thank you so much for your 

participation in the Family Dance! 

 

There were some fantastic photos taken at the dance and they will soon be posted to the School 

Council board! 

 

Many thanks again, 

The ECC School (Parent) Council 

 


